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       CAPITAL AREA WOODWORKERS  

Thanked all involved for their help with 

the Jeff Miller workshop. 

 
Discussed club activities and workshops 

using speakers. The majority of members 

at the meeting seem to want to continue 

with them, even if the club paid for some 

of the fees.  

  

Presentation By: - A last minute change in 

the program from what was listed in the 
newsletter. 

The program was a slide presentation by 

Walt Black on historic woodworking tools 

and machines in a museum in New 

Zealand. 

 

Show and Tell 

 

Two guests attended our meeting and 

decided to become members. They are: 

Steve Gage from Girard - He has been a 

woodworker for 20 yrs and likes to make 

furniture. 

Scott Tucker from New Berlin - Scott has 

just starter woodworking and likes to 

make boxes and small furniture. 

Wednesday, December 4, 2013  

Annual Christmas Party  

At Bella Milano  

4525 West Wabash  

6:00 PM  
(IN THE TUSCAN ROOM ) 

 

Order from a menu, cash bar, 

musical entertainment, door 

prizes,  a night of great fun for 

everyone  

Remember to bring a gift for our 

significant others.  

                 CAW Officers 2013 

 

President           Dennis Gross        487-7479     

Pres. Elect         Ric Thompson      415-5568 

Past President    Bob Wire             529-4436 

Treasurer           John Forneris       529-8928 

Editor                Dennis Gross        487-7479      

E mail:  johnp47@comcast.net 

Web Master      John Forneris     529-8928 



NOVEMBER PROGRAM  

 Was on a slide presentation showing a museum collection of tools and machines. 

By    Walt Black 

 

This was one of those programs you had to 

be present to view the slides to get the full 

appreciation of the numerous tools and 

machines in this museum.  

Walt said he has been there many times and 

became friends with the owner. This was a 

private collection in New Zealand, that the 

gentleman started as a hobby which grew to 

a large collection housed in a large building. 

Walt went over many of the items 

explaining there uses or how the machine 

worked. 

Computer problems cut the presentation 

short but the many slides we saw were very 

informative. 

 

 SHOW AND TELL 

Dan Schmoker with a home made tool used for 

parting the back of a turned bowl. 

Walnuts cut into wafers and mounted on a 

board for display by Dan Schmoker  

Walter Black with home made parting 

tools made using an old band saw blade 

from Ralph Winch’s saw mill 


